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Our Mission: 

Empower people to reach 
their full potential. 

Serving Our Nation’s Military Veterans 
Working to End Veteran Homelessness and Unemployment 

William is an Iraq War veteran who was 
residing in New Jersey, but had been 
facing homelessness for two years when 
he decided to move back to his home area 
in western Pennsylvania. Though veterans 
are notoriously reluctant to seek help 
from others, William had heard about the 
Homeless Veterans Outreach program at 
Family Services, operated in conjunction 
with the Veterans Leadership Program in 
Pittsburgh, and contacted Jim Diller, the 
agency’s Veterans Case Manager. After 
meeting with Diller, William was enrolled 
in the program and living in a new 
apartment the next day. He has become 
empowered again, living independently 
and is doing well.    
 

In October of 2008, the United States 
Congress passed the Veterans Mental 
Health and Other Care Services 
Improvement Act to improve the 
treatment and services provided by the 
Dept. of Veterans Affairs to assist 
veterans with PTSD and substance abuse 
disorders and for other purposes.  
 

Section 604 of the Improvement Act 
authorized the Supportive Services for 

Veterans Families (SSVF) grant in an effort 
to stop, by the end of the year 2015, the 
incidences of veteran homelessness 
throughout the United States. 
 

Despite these efforts, recent studies have 
shown that more than 50,000 of our 
nation’s military veterans spend at least 
one night in an emergency shelter or 
transitional housing in a given year.  
“Though there are other factors involved 
in the number of homeless veterans, 
including PTSD and other health-related 
issues”, said Diller, “the lack of 
employment opportunities when a vet 
returns home from an extended tour and 
separates from the military also plays a 
critical role. As such, we have created 
employment work groups at our 
Greensburg and Tarentum offices to 
assist vets with resume writing, improving 
interview skills, practicing computer skills 
and applying for careers online. And we 
also work to connect employers with our 
local veterans.” 
 

Family Services has also established a 
Veterans Helping Hand Fund to assist 
those in need of emergency assistance. 

Point of Entry for Services: 
1-888-222-4200 

“The fund was established through 
donations made by local community 
organizations and interested citizens, 
third-party fundraisers, and veterans 
organizations like the American Legion 
and VFW ”, said Diller. “Because of that 
financial support we have provided 
assistance for things  like utilities, food, 
clothing, housing, transportation 
assistance for appointments and other 
emergency needs.” 
 

If you are a veteran, or a family member 
of a veteran, in need of assistance in 
Westmoreland County, please contact: 

 

Jim Diller, Case Management Specialist 
Homeless Veterans Leadership Program  
Phone: 724-834-7830, ext. 707 
Cell: 724-212-6854 
Email: dillerj@fswp.org. 
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Grant Awards Update 
 

Over the past five months, Family Services has received the following grants or were awarded 
contracts for the following: 

 

 United Way of Allegheny County: $140,000 for Ways to Work, a program that provides 
funding for individuals with poor credit histories to purchase a pre-owned car, or repair 
their current one.  Ways to Work helps reduce the dependence on welfare programs by 
helping people maintain employment or improve their opportunities for advancement. 

 United Way of Washington County: $10,000 to continue Ways to Work for County 
residents.  

 United Way of Allegheny County: $72,500 for the Ways to Work Extra Mile Program. The 
Extra Mile component of Ways to Work assists women in Allegheny County facing financial 
hardship due to a significant life event, e.g., reduced work hours or loss of a job, financial 
crisis related to divorce or separation, and more. In collaboration with Goodwill of 
Southwestern Pennsylvania.  

 PNC Foundation: $10,000 for increasing the visibility and outreach of Ways to Work.   

 Pennsylvania Commission on Crime and Delinquency:$183,143 for The Incredible Years® 
Parenting curriculum presented by our ParentWISE program. The Incredible Years® is a 
series of interlocking, evidence-based programs for parents, children, and teachers, 
supported by over 30 years of research. The goal is to prevent and treat young children's 
behavior problems and promote their social, emotional, and academic competence. The 
programs are used worldwide in schools and mental health centers, and have been shown 
to work across cultures and socioeconomic groups.  

 The Pittsburgh Foundation: $100,000 for expansion and enhancement of services of 
Older Adult programs.  

 St. Margaret Foundation: $50,263 to continue operating the Foundation’s Free Medical 
Shuttle program to UPMC facilities in the Allegheny-Kiski Valley through our Fairweather 
Lodge program.   

 Armstrong and Indiana Counties: To provide drug & alcohol counseling and educational 
services, and justice-related services.  

 

We thank the above organizations for their confidence in our ability to be a creative force, in 
partnership with the community, to promote healthy people, strong families and caring 
environments. 

We’ve Gone Global  
 

Courtney Williams, a Family-Based 
Therapist for Family Services,  recently 
visited India to present at the Annual 
International Intellectual & Developmental 
Disabilities (IDD) conference in Chennai, 
Southern India. Courtney and her Professor 
from the Indiana University of Pennsylvania 
(IUP) had the honor of being accepted to 
present two workshops at the annual 
conference. Her presentations included: 
“Helping Fathers: Initial impact and 
adaptation in time to the diagnosis of Down 
Syndrome” and “Educating Health 
Professionals on Down Syndrome– What 
families want you to know” (October is 
Down Syndrome Awareness Month.)  

 

The presentations were a great success 
with more than 200 people in attendance. 
Courtney connected with other 
professionals from all over the world and 
learned a lot about other country’s 
practices and support systems for 
individuals with IDD.  
 

Edgar Snyder is a Snow Angel! 
 

We are pleased to announce that Edgar 
Snyder & Associates will provide advertising 
to promote the Snow Angels program and 
recruit Snow Angel volunteers in Allegheny 
County this winter. Thank you Edgar Snyder 
& Associates!  

 

Snow Angels matches neighbors with 
neighbors to shovel the walks of older 
adults and people with disabilities who are 
unable to 
do this on 
their own. 
Volunteers 
impact lives 
in our 
community by ensuring our more 
vulnerable neighbors continue to have 
access to essential services such as home-
delivered meals and medications during the 
harsh winter months. Enrollment for the 
2015/2016 season will begin October 2015.  
 

To learn more about Snow Angels, email   
manager@alleghenysnowangels.org.  

Voter Update for Individuals 
with Disabilities 
 

The Disability Rights Network of Pennsylvania 
(DRNP) is launching a voting video in 
partnership with the National Disability Rights 
Network, The Advocacy Center of Louisiana, 
Disability Rights New York and Disability Rights 
Washington. The video was produced by 
Rooted in Rights, a new online community for 
people with disabilities, and their friends, 
families and allies. DRNP and its partners are 
sharing this video to inform voters with 
disabilities of their rights, and to encourage 
people with disabilities to get out and vote. 

 

Rooted in Rights has developed a landing page 
with resources for voters with disabilities, as 
well as additional state-specific information 
for voters in Pennsylvania. In order to achieve 
full inclusion of people with disabilities in the 
democratic process, it is important to spread 
this message! Please share this new video 
with others, and learn more about your voting 
rights at http://www.rootedinrights.org/
disabilityvote. 

Join the Family Services  
Team 
 

Help us stomp out the stigma associated 
with mental illness by 
joining us at the at the 
9th Annual National 
Alliance on Mental Illness 
(NAMI) Walk on Sunday, 
October 4th.   
 

Site: The Waterfront in 
Homestead 
Registration: Begins at 9 am at the 
Waterfront’s Town Center in front of 
Starbucks 
5K Walk: Begins at 10 am 
 

There is no registration fee, but 
fundraising is encouraged. Walkers raising 
$100 will receive a NAMI Walk T-shirt.  

 

To join the Family Services Team, email 
Kim Zamenick at zamenickk@fswp.org. For 
additional information on NAMI, please 
visit www.namiswpa.org/nami-walk-2015. 
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You are invited to  
dream again 

Annual Gala & Silent Auction 
 

Thursday, November 12, 2015 
Renaissance Hotel, Pittsburgh 

 
Featuring Special Guest Speaker  

Byron Pitts 
Chief National Correspondent, ABC News 

 

Evening includes dinner and musical entertainment. 
 

For ticket and sponsorship information, please contact Tiffany Jimenez at  
412-820-2050, ext. 428, or visit our website at fswp.org. 

 
 

Headline sponsors:  
 

 

 

Known for his thought-provoking coverage and 
his commitment to exceptional storytelling, 
Byron Pitts is a multiple Emmy-award winning 
journalist and co-anchor of ABC’s Nightline. In 
2013, Pitts became an anchor and the Chief 
National Correspondent at ABC. Prior to 
working for ABC, Pitts was the Chief National 
Correspondent for CBS Evening News With 
Katie Couric. He was also CBS’ lead 
correspondent at Ground Zero immediately 
following the 9/11 attacks. Mr. Pitts received 
national Emmy Awards for his coverage of the 
9/11 attacks and the Chicago train wreck of 
1999. His other honors include the 2001 
Journalist of the Year Award from the 
Association of Black Journalists, as well as four 
Associated Press Awards and six regional Emmy 
Awards.  
 

Praised by 60 Minutes Correspondent Lesly 
Stahl as “truly moving,” Pitts tells his incredible 
story in his memoir Step Out On Nothing: How 
Family and Faith Helped Me Conquer Life’s 
Challenges (2009). Pitts shares how his faith 
saw him through his many struggles and how a 
few key people “stepped out on nothing” to 
help him change his life. Katie Couric praised 
Pitts’ work, saying, “No wonder he is such an 
inspired storyteller—his own story is inspiring.” 
 

At the Podium 
 

Byron Pitts shares his incredible story of 
perseverance and strength and inspires 
audiences to reach for their dreams. 
Sharing anecdotes and details of his own 
personal challenges while growing up—
including his struggles with illiteracy and a 
profound speech impediment—Pitts 
encourages audiences to strive past 
struggles to achieve success, and 
challenges us all to be brave enough to 
“step out on nothing” to help others reach 
their own goals.   

Media Sponsor: 

To Live is to Dream 

 

Some of us have died, somewhere deep 
down inside  
The weight of the world has crushed our 
spirits and the hope that remains  
Vents out our anguish and avenge on, all 
that some day could have been  
We've crawled up into a ball, been caged 
for all eternal 
 

But I'd rather live than die 
To feel pain to feel love and be inspired 
It's the power to dream again. 

 

Recovery Month is a national observance 
held every September to educate 
Americans that substance use treatment 
and mental health services can enable 
those with a mental and/or substance use 
disorder to live a healthy and rewarding 
life. 

 

Recovery Month celebrates the gains made 
by those in recovery, just as we celebrate 
health improvements made by those who 
are managing other health conditions such 
as hypertension, diabetes, asthma, and 
heart disease. The observance reinforces 
the positive message that behavioral 
health is essential to overall health, 
prevention works, treatment is effective, 
and people can and do recover. 
 

There are millions of Americans whose 
lives have been transformed through 
recovery. Since these successes often go 
unnoticed by the broader population, 
Recovery Month provides a vehicle for 
everyone to celebrate these 
accomplishments. Each September, tens of 
thousands of prevention, treatment, and 
recovery programs and facilities around 
the country celebrate National Recovery 
Month. They speak about the gains made 
by those in recovery and share their 
success stories with their neighbors, 
friends, and colleagues. In doing so, 
everyone helps to increase awareness and 
furthers a greater understanding about the 
diseases of mental and substance use 
disorders. (From recoverymonth.gov) 

 

(Author of poem unknown.) 

http://fswp.org/events/inaugural-dream-again-gala-silent-auction-november-12-2015
recoverymonth.gov
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Family Services of Western 
Pennsylvania is accredited by the 
Council on Accreditation of 
Services for Families and 

Children, Inc.  
 

Family Services of Western 
Pennsylvania is a non-profit 

organization declared tax-exempt 
by the federal government (under 
section 501 C 3 of the IRS code) 
and the Commonwealth of Pa.  
A  copy of our official registration 
may be obtained from the 
Pennsylvania Department of 
State by calling toll free from 
within Pennsylvania  800-732-
0999. Registration does not imply 
endorsement All donations to 
Family Services of Western 

Pennsylvania are tax deductible 
to the full extent of the law. 

 
Family Services of Western 
Pennsylvania receives funding 
from the United Wayôs of 
Allegheny, Washington and 
Westmoreland Counties.  

  

Scenes from the 19th Annual Family Services Charity Golf Classic 

More photos available on the Family Services of Western Pennsylvania Facebook page 

Moret Construction PCN Network Closings 

ComDoc, Inc.  Zampogna Construction At the putting contest 


